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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Friday May 23  3rd grade to White River Valley Museum  
    4th grade to Olympia  
Mon-Wed May 26-28  Memorial Day/alt snow days – NO SCHOOL 
Tuesday June 3  Kindergarten Screening 
Wednesday June 4  6th Grade orientation at Olympic Middle School 
Friday June 6  Family Lunch BBQ - $3.75 per person 
    4th grade Science Fair 
Thursday June 12  Kindergarten Roundup, 6-7 PM 
 

 

No PLC late-start 
Mondays in June.  

 

 
School will be on the NORMAL START 

SCHEDULE FOR ALL REMAINING 
MONDAYS.   

 

KKiinnddeerrggaarrtteenn  RReeggiissttrraattiioonn  
FFoorrmmss  aarree  aavvaaiillaabbllee  iinn  tthhee  ooffffiiccee    

BBiirrtthh  cceerrttiiffiiccaattee  aanndd  ccuurrrreenntt  

iimmmmuunniizzaattiioonnss  aarree  rreeqquuiirreedd..  

        
Please register NOW for 

2014-2015 kindergarten  

Children must be 5 on or 

before August 31 

 

KINDERGARTEN ROUNDUP: Upcoming 
kindergarten students and their parents are 
invited to an informational meeting to meet the 
kindergarten teachers and school staff on June 
12, 6-7 PM. Kindergarten expectations and 
ways to help your child succeed in school will 
be shared.  Refreshments will be served.  
Please complete kindergarten registration 
paperwork and sign up for a testing time prior 
to this meeting.  
 

5TH GRADE WELCOME NIGHT AT OLYMPIC:  
Attention 5th grade (almost 6th grade students):  
Wednesday, June 4 is an orientation at Olympic 
Middle School. Please plan to attend the 
Information Meeting and Campus Tour for 
parents and students. Parents meet 
administrators, teachers and staff. Learn about 
academic curriculum, electives, athletics, ASB, 
after school activities, PTA, and much more.  
Stop by the Commons and visit Olympic Middle 
School’s GREEN EXPO. Students who 
complete a Green Expo Passport will get a treat 
and will be entered into a drawing for prizes. 
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FAMILY LUNCH BBQ:  
Chinook family lunch BBQ will be held on 
Friday, June 6. Families are welcome to come 
have lunch with their students.  Lunch cost is 
$3.75 per person for non-students, students 
are normal price.  
 

TRAIT OF THE MONTH:  

EFFORT 

 

PRESCHOOL INFORMATION: 
Chinook Elementary School is now accepting 
applications for the Peer Model Preschool 
Program. The program is open to children and 
families in the Auburn community. The Peer 
Model Preschool Program is part of the Auburn 
School District Special Education Early 
Childhood program which serves preschool 
children with developmental delays. Auburn 
School District is excited to offer openings for 
children three to five years old to participate in 
an enriched learning environment focused on 
developing communication and language, 
social, self-help, motor and cognitive skills. 
Early literacy and math skills are emphasized 
and align with kindergarten curriculum. Peer 
models also learn leadership and helping skills 
by modeling appropriate play and 
communication for their classmates with 
developmental delays.  The cost is $150 per 
month.   

 

 At Chinook, all students must follow the four 
school rules, generally known as the 4 Bs. 

BE RESPECTFUL 
BE RESPONSIBLE 

BE KIND     BE SAFE 

 
 

 

BOX TOPS COMPETITION: Keep clipping 
and sending in the Box Tops!  Box tops are on 
items such as baking items, beverages, cereal, 
snacks, office supplies, storage bags and 
containers and paper products.  For a 
complete list of products go to 
http://www.Boxtops4education.com. Each box 
top is worth 10 cents and they do add up!  
Keep up the great work everyone!  The last 
day to bring in Box Tops for this year’s 
competition will be at the end of May. 

 

 

THANK YOU TO PARENT VOLUNTEERS:  
Thank you to our parent volunteers who have 
helped in many different ways.  Many parent 
volunteers accompanied students on field trips 
and have helped in the classrooms this year.  
We appreciate your help.  Any parent who 
wishes to volunteer can contact the office and 
complete the required background check.  
 
 
 

 
After reading the Chinook Newsletter, return this 
completed form for a chance to win a prize!  I 
HAVE READ THE CHINOOK NEWSLETTER. 
 
Child’s Name__________________________ 
 
Teacher’s Name:  ________________ 

http://www.boxtops4education.com/

